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Terre du lac Community LIFT Advisory:  WATER CONSERVATION LIFTED 
Wednesday, October 12, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Terre du lac customer: 

 

We have resolved the previously announced equipment issue and you may resume your 

regular water usage at this time.  

 

Thank you for your patience during those times when we must resolve unexpected issues that 

require your cooperation. As always, we are committed to delivering safe, reliable, and 

environmentally responsible water resources to you and your community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company 

 
 
 
 


